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I oppose this bill. Legal gun dealers are already very vigilant in making sure all 

regulations are met before anything classified as a firearm leaves their facility. All of 

these new regulations on gun ownership and use being forced through this session 

does absolutely nothing to keep bad people from getting guns. Bad people don't 

follow the laws. More laws aren't going to stop unlawful people.  


